
 

 

The Roving  
April, 2016 

President's Message: 
  
Greetings for April! 
This month provides two splendid opportunities for Handweavers 
of the Valley to enjoy quality “Fiber Time.” 

April 8-10, 2016 CNCH [Conference of Northern CA 

Handweavers] in Modesto 
Attendees can enjoy a fashion show, galleries, classes, and the 
Marketplace. 
Over 50 vendors will make up the Marketplace which is open to 
the public Saturday and Sunday for 
$5.00 per day. There are extended hours for “Conference-only” 
registrants. 
WWW.CNCH.org 

April 22-24 Baskets and Gourds - Containers of our 
Culture VI 2016 in Visalia Arts Visalia [214 E. Oak, Visalia] hosts an opening 

reception Friday, April 22 from 6:00-8:00 pm. 
The stunning exhibit will feature work by the Conference's teachers many of whom 
come from throughout the country and include Toni Best. 
WWW.CaliforniaGourdSociety.com [click on “Events” for details and a color brochure] 
We are indeed fortunate to have such opportunities this month. May both events 
provide inspiration! 
Future information: 

There are no regular Guild meetings for either April or May. 
 
Leonora and Toni 
 

No Guild Meeting will be 

held in April or May, 2016 

 

 
     

   

http://www.hwotv.org/


 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE FOLLOWING GUILD MEMBERS: 

Merryann Bishop 

Klara East 

Linda Hayden 

April is your month; have a very Happy Birthday! 

 

Since there are no Guild meetings planned for the next two 

months, these groups are still meeting and hope you will be 

able to attend them: 

  

Squeekie Wheels: The spinning group of Guild Members meets the 1st 

Wednesday of each month in Porterville at Sierra Hills Retirement Community 

located at 2500 W. Henderson Ave. from 10am-3pm; bring your lunch or buy it 

there and eat in the dining room (cost is usually $5.00). “Squeekies” also meet on 

the 3rd Friday of the month at Cappella’s Coffee House in Exeter from 10-3. Lunch 

is always good there. 

Kaweah Konnection: meets on the 2nd Wednesday of the month at the 

Presbyterian Church Conference Room in Three Rivers. Contact Sharon Warren if 

you’re interested. Instructional weaving/spinning DVD’s are occasionally featured 

and “Show and Tell” is always interesting. 

 

 

 



 Reminder: 

Items for the newsletter (items for sale, new items, announcements, etc.) need to 

be received by Sophie Britten by the 25th of each month. E-mail is 

sophieab@sbcglobal.net or phone 559-561-4265 (please leave message or call 

back number).  

                                                         

 

See you in June! 
                                                                             

 


